
 

 
Mattel Singapore recalls Fisher-Price Rock ‘N Play infant rocker 
 

Mattel Singapore has announced a voluntary recall of all models of the Fisher-Price 
Rock ‘N Play infant rocker. They pose a suffocation risk when infants roll from their 
back to their stomach or side, while unrestrained. 
  
Image of the Fisher-Price Rock ‘N Play infant rocker 

   
  
Affected consumers are advised to stop using them immediately and contact Mattel 
Singapore at +65 6235 0667 or fprequests@directavenue.net for a refund voucher. 
  
For more information, please visit Mattel Singapore recall website at fisher-
pricesafety.com. 
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